
From: @fefco.org> 
Sent: 02 July 2020 17:45 
To:  (SANTE); (SANTE) 
Subject: Chemical Strategy for Sustainability - one substance one assessment
Attachments: Joint feedback on EU Roadmap_Chemicals Strategy for Sustianbility.pdf 

Dear , dear ,  

Hope you are both doing well.

We are writing with regards to the upcoming Chemical Strategy for Sustainability.  
We wanted to share with you the joint feedback provided by several associations from the packaging
and printing value chain. See it enclosed.  

Our main concern with the upcoming strategy is the proposed �one substance one assessment� 
approach.
We understand the driving force behind it but at the same time we are worried that this will be an 
oversimplification into the direction of hazard assessment.  
In our view the risk assessment approach used for food contact materials should be maintained and if 
possible to also use the information available in the hazard assessment, this will be an added value.  

Thank you and enjoy the summer! 

Best regards, 

FEFCO AISBL 
Ave Louise 250, 1050 Brussels, Belgium
Phone
Mobile 
Website: www.fefco.org 
Twitter: @FEFCO @Corrugated-OC 
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